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Jacob Byk

1230 N Washington Street

Denver, CO 80203

 

November 19, 2019

 

 

Dear Willamette National Forest,

 

The new quota-based fee structure for limited-entry day-use permits and overnight users, would restrict climbing

access and create more barriers for low-income communities.The new quota-based fee structure for limited-entry

day-use permits and overnight users, would restrict climbing access and create more barriers for low-income

communities.

 

In a time when climbing is increasingly becoming another recreational opportunity for youth across the country,

restricting access is the opposite of the proper action. Though recreation is one of the largest impacts to public

lands, education and funds to mitigate environmental impacts are what we need - not barring people.

 

 

Thank you,

Jacob Byk

 


